
Emails, Robbie Searcy, ERCOT Communications manager, 
December 15, 2015 
 
Hello, 

 

Thanks for getting back to me! My main question is about a particular figure. I’m fact checking a 

congressman’s claim that ERCOT says the CPP will cause Texas energy costs to rise 16% each year. I tried 

to find that specific statistic in ERCOT reports and found this analysis saying costs could increase by up to 

16% by 2030, without accounting for some additional costs (last paragraph on p 1). I am wondering if the 

stronger, 16% per year projected increase is mentioned in that or any other ERCOT reports or 

statements. Let me know if my question needs any clarification. Thanks again for your time! 

  

Best, 

Filipa Ioannou 

 

  

  

From: Searcy, Robbie  

Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2015 1:48 PM 

To: Ioannou, Filipa 

Subject: RE: Seeking comment on ERCOT's projections of CPP energy cost increases 

  
Filipa, 

  

I am happy to discuss, but would you mind letting me know your specific questions so I can ensure I have 

the appropriate information? Thanks! 

  

  

Robbie Searcy 

ERCOT Communications Manager 

 

  

  

  
From: Ioannou, Filipa [mailto:FIoannou@express-news.net] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2015 10:19 AM 
To: Searcy, Robbie 
Subject: Seeking comment on ERCOT's projections of CPP energy cost increases 
  
***** EXTERNAL email. Please be cautious and evaluate before you click on links, open 
attachments, or provide credentials. ***** 

http://www.ercot.com/content/news/presentations/2015/ERCOT_Analysis_of_the_Impacts_of_the_Clean_Power_Plan-Final_.pdf


 
Dear Ms. Searcy, 

 

I just left a message on your office phone, but just wanted to get in touch via email as well-- I'm a 

reporter at the San Antonio Express-News seeking some clarification on ERCOT's projections regarding 

energy cost increases caused by the EPA's Clean Power Plan. If you could let me know who might be best 

to get in touch with to discuss I'd really appreciate it. If you need to reach me by phone the cell number 

below is best. Thanks so much. 

 

Best, 

Filipa Ioannou 
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